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A LODGE FROM ANOTHER JURISDICTION VISITING YOU

If a Lodge in our Constitution intends to receive visitors from another Constitution, it must 
ask the Province to make inquiries through the usual channels to determine 

a. whether the visiting jurisdiction is recognised and
b. whether the visiting Lodge has permission from its jurisdiction to visit.

The reply to this inquiry comes back to the Lodge concerned via the Province. 

It is not permitted for Brethren or Lodges to make direct contact with another jurisdiction 
unless they are actually present in that jurisdiction, unless they are given specific permission 
by our Grand Lodge to do so. 

Care should be taken to vouch for any visitors not known to the Host Lodge by scrutiny of 
their paperwork and by proving them as necessary. 


